
SCS SB 1150 -- TECHNOLOGY TRUST FUND ACCOUNT

Currently, the statutory authority for the Secretary of State to
collect an additional $5 on certain filing fees which are
deposited into the Technology Trust Fund Account expires on
December 31, 2009.  This bill extends the authority to
December 31, 2017.


